
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
NEIGHBORHOOD PRESERVATION DIVISION 

REHABILITATION APPEALS BOARD 
 
The REHABILITATION APPEALS BOARD meeting scheduled for January 27, 2025, 
at 1:15 P.M. has been cancelled. 
 
 
For further information or to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact 
Christy Blake, Preservation Division Management Assistant II, Neighborhood Services 
Department at 602-534-9862 or TTY: 7-1-1. 
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